
Hello School Safety and Security Coordinators and School Administrators: 
 
Per Act 44 of 2018, all coordinators are required to make a report to their school board no later than 
June 30, 2019 on their school’s current safety and security practices and identify strategies to improve 
school safety and security.  The report is to be presented to the school board during an executive 
session, and then is to be submitted to the School Safety and Security Committee at the Pennsylvania 
Commission on Crime and Delinquency.  The report is not subject to the Right-to-Know Law. 
 
Please note that there is no template or standard for what the report should include at this time; please 
check with your overarching membership association (e.g., PA School Boards Association) for guidance 
on what the report should entail.  
 
To facilitate your compliance with this requirement of Act 44, attached below is a link to a 
SurveyMonkey webpage which asks some questions regarding your report and will allow you to upload 
it to PCCD: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SSReport2019  
 
If you have any questions or have technical difficulties, please email us at RA-CD-SSSC@pa.gov.  Thank 
you. 
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